
The Municipality of West Elgin
Notice of Municipal Budget Adoption

Pursuant to Section 290 of the Municipal Act, 2001, as amended.
Notice is hereby given that the Council of the Corporation of the Municipality
of West Elgin intends to adopt the 2025 Municipal Budget at the Special
Council Meeting on June 9, 2025, at 4:00pm in the West Elgin Council
Chambers located at 160 Main Street West Lorne.

The proposed 2025 Budget is available for review at the Municipal Office and
on the Municipal Website, www.westelgin.net.

Note: Pursuant to By-law 2007-113, this shall serve as Public Notice should
the adoption of the 2025 Budget be deferred to a future meeting. Questions
and comments may be submitted to:

Magda Badura, Manager of Corporate Services/Treasurer
mbadura@westelgin.net

Dated at the Municipality this 29th day of May 2025.

Terri Towstiuc
Municipal Clerk

22413 Hoskins Line
Rodney, ON
N0L 2C0


